[image: ]Remember, the children have access to the outdoors in all weathers, please make sure your child has appropriate clothing to fully explore the outdoors including wellington boots. It would also be beneficial to ensure your child has spare clothes in their bag. 
Please label all your child’s clothing. 
Dates for your diary
7th May – closed for bank holiday
8th May – Incredible Eggs arrive – we will be hatching chicks!
w/c 14th May – Royal Wedding themed activities
28th May – closed for bank holiday
5th June – Insect Lore – caterpillars and butterflies 
13th June – Father’s Day stay & play 9:30am-10:30am
28th June PM – Police dogs in nursery
1st July – FOSBNS Summer Fayre 11am-2pm


This term our provision will be based around the children’s interests. Please let us know any particular likes they have at home. You can do this via our Parentzone and remember, we welcome any observations from home via Parentzone as this all feeds into your child’s learning and progress. 
We are also collecting cardboard boxes for activities this term. Any donations of all shapes and sizes will be gratefully received!
Please also remember to check your Parentzone regularly for messages. We use this system to ask for nappies and wipes in particular. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello everyone. We hope you all had a fabulous Easter and are looking forward to some nicer weather! This term we are planning a group outing to Lanchester Garden Centre on Sunday 15th July 10am-12pm. This should be a lovely opportunity for children to mix outside of nursery and for our parents to get to know each other. More details will follow.
· If you bring in formula, please remember that it must be sealed. We cannot accept formula that has already been opened.
· Bottles and dummies are returned at the end of each day. Please sterilise them and bring them in for your next session.
· We will only be giving cow’s milk as drink with snacks or meals from a child’s 1st birthday in accordance with government guidelines.
Children’s Fund: Our mini moneybox is situated at the entrance to our room. All money collected will go directly towards buying something for the children in our room and allows us to purchase extra resources which will benefit their learning and development. Please donate £1 per week if you can. 
We are always on the hunt for loose parts to help with imaginative & creative play. If you have any of the following lying around, please donate them to nursery.
· Smooth stones
· Shells
· Pine cones
· Wooden spoons
· Wooden or metal curtain rings
· Loofahs
· Books  



Reminders: For obvious security reasons, please could we urge you not to let anyone else into nursery once you have been buzzed in. We know that this may feel impolite but it is highly important that staff only buzz in one person at a time. If someone does hold the door for you please decline and buzz the room yourself. We are also unable to admit the children attending sessional hours into the building before the session begins at 8.30 am and 1pm.
If you haven’t signed up to the parent zone or are unsure how to do so, please speak to our manager Mrs Wilkinson. Remember that you can send us pictures and observations too!
Remember to check out our Facebook page for regular updates about what is happening!
The Streams
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